Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  229-1234 Cell    

February 27th 2004

RE; Visitation

To: Debbie Burien (Watton)

This evening you informed me that you would not be exercising scheduled visitation with our son John Joseph due to possible rough driving conditions of rain and possible snow.

Additionally, per the offer I made in writing sent by FAX to your attorney, Mr. Brown, you have accepted and agreed to my offer of driving to Prescott and picking up Gloria at 9:00AM, Saturday, February 28th at the Prescott Police station and returning her at 6 PM at that location on Sunday March 7th.

I note that you suggested extended visitation with JJ from March 27th until April 3rd at 9AM, which is my scheduled weekend visitation with Gloria. It was agreed between us that you could address your wishes for extended visitation before Judge Udall at the hearing scheduled for March 8th 2004. 

As a condition of me driving to Prescott tonight to facilitate the above agreement between us, I asked you to leave a message on my answering machine confirming the above, and you did. I note that shortly after you left your confirmation message we discussed the pickup time for Gloria could be from 9AM until as late as 2:00PM due to driving conditions and that I would call in the morning to confirm travel status and time of arrival. 
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Walter Burien


                                                                                  ACKNOWLEDGED – DEBBIE WATTON (Burien)

CC: DeeAnn Gillespie

       Troy Brown

COPY OF EMAIL COMMUNICATION DATED 02/26/04 to DeeAnn Gillespie for transmittal to Troy Brown attached.

